
 

 
April 24, 2018 
 
 
Mr. Devin Breinholt 
Breinholt Contracting Company, Inc. 
1955 West Commerce Avenue 
Gilbert, AZ 85233 
 
Dear Mr. Breinholt: 
 
Subject: Request for Proposal (RFP) #18-DSD01082018, Heritage District Demolition 
Project  
 
 
Tentative Award Letter 
 
The City of Maricopa advertised for a qualified firm for the demolition of several 
structures in the Heritage District of the City. 
  
We received responses from several qualified firms.  The bids were reviewed for pricing, 
and read aloud to any interested parties on the bid closing date.  All bids were 
subsequently verified for responsiveness and responsibility.  We are pleased to inform 
you that the Purchasing Department will be making a contract award recommendation 
for Breinholt to the Maricopa City Council. The target date for this recommendation is 
tentatively Tuesday, May 15, 2018. 
 
All required documents that will be presented to City Council are currently in process. 
Nothing is final until the City Council has taken action and awards the contract.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen M. Shipman, BSBA, CPPB 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Maricopa 
 
 


